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Representative Lisa Subeck Thanks Secretary of State La 
Follette for His Service 

MADISON – Today, Representative Lisa Subeck (D-Madison) released the following statement 
regarding the retirement of Secretary of State Doug La Follette, along with Governor Tony 
Evers’s announcement that he will be appointing former Treasurer Sarah Godlewski to fill the 
position.  

“As a public servant for more than four decades and as a lifelong champion for our 
environment, Doug La Follette has worked tirelessly for the people of Wisconsin. His presence 
will be missed in the capitol and I wish him the best in his retirement. 

I extend my full support and heartfelt congratulations to former State Treasurer Sarah 
Godlewski. I look forward to working with her in her new capacity as Secretary of State.” 

Rep. Subeck has represented the 78th Assembly District since 2015 and serves as Chair of the 
Assembly Democratic Caucus.  
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